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Round 2 
   by: Mrs. Brough & Miss Thompson

 
     Bobby’s Journal is back!  We hit the 
ground running for our second year and 
we would like to introduce all of the 
new recruits... 
 
3rd grade​ - Brittany Garcia, Kimberlyn 
Hernandez, Meghan Calderon, David 

Martinez, Amaya Uvalle, Emely Acosta, 
Brianna Lemus, Joellen Augustt, 

Gabriellen Augustt and Jose Martinez 
 

4th grade​ - Daniel Moreno, Samuel 
Cornejo, Valeria Alvarado, Cerina 

Medina, Emily Quevedo and Kaitlyn Ashe 
 

5th grade​ - Gladys Santiago 
 
We would also like to welcome back our 
returning reporters… 

 
Sophia Rico-Lua, Na’Shay Sahagun Hill, 
Savannah Calderon, Pablo del Toro, 

Angelina Silva, Reylina Mendez,  
and Yareli Palacios 

 
Let’s make it another great year! 

Bobby’s Journal Staff on Pj Day! 

 

 
College Bound 

by: Emily Quevedo & Emely Acosta
 

    ​ ​Have you ever wondered how all our 
hard working teachers became teachers?  
They went to college of course!  
     We took a 
survey to see 
what colleges 
they all 
attended and 
these were the 
top 5: 
 

● Cal Poly University - 19 
● Chapman University - 5 
● Brandman University - 4 
● UCSB (Santa Barbara) - 3 
● Fresno State University - 2 

     Here is a list of all the other colleges our 
fantastic teachers have attended.  Concordia 
University Portland, Santa Clara University, 
Biola University, San Jose State University, 
Loyola University, LaVerne, Freie Universitat 
Berlin, UC Santa Cruz, National University, Cal 
State Northridge, University of Washington, 
Antioch University, Humboldt State University, 
CA State East Bay, and University of CA 
Berkley.  

 
It’s Hay-Mazin’ 
by: Meghan Calderon

 

 
Bobby’s Story 

by: Brianna Lemus & Savannah Calderon
 

    Do you know why our school mascot 
is a bobcat and why we call it “Bobby?” 
Well here are some things you might 
not know about our very own “Bobby 
the Bobcat.” 
     Mary Buren Elementary School was 
built in 1975, which makes it 41 years old! 
Mrs. Nichols informed us that when the 
school was originally built, there was a 
lot of real bobcats that lived in 
Guadalupe so people thought it would 
be a good mascot.  
     The picture of the bobcat we see 
around the school today is not always 
what it has looked like.  Mrs. Nichols 
told us that it has changed several 
times over the past 41 years.  
     We also found out that our school 
colors used to be green, white, and 
gold, instead of just the green we have 
today.  
     Unfortunately, we couldn’t find 
anyone who knew the history on how 
the name “Bobby” came to be…so I 
guess that fact will just have to remain 
a mystery.  
 

Go Bobcats….MEOW!!!
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